
Terms and conditions for the adoption campaign for the stuffed animals in the 

Ogilvy mechanical holiday window displays 

 

1.1 The adoption campaign is open to the public from November 12, 2019, to January 5, 2020. 
 

1.2 Each stuffed animal or group of stuffed animals is unique and can be adopted only once 
during the adoption campaign. 
 

1.3 The adoption is virtual: the stuffed animals remain in the window displays. 
 

1.4 The adoption is valid for 4 years. As of November 12, 2023, the McCord Museum Foundation 
and the McCord Museum will be free to launch a new adoption campaign, should the occasion  
arise. 
 

1.5 A tax receipt for the amount of the donation will be issued to the payer. This receipt will be 
sent as a PDF file by email to the payer’s email address. 
 

1.6 The McCord Museum Foundation will send the certificate of adoption by mail to the payer’s 
postal address within several working days of the transaction. 
 
 

1.8 For adoptions made after December 17, 2019, the tax receipt will be issued mid-January 
2020. 
 

1.9 The Museum and the Foundation are not responsible for delays in delivery linked to Canada 
Post. In case of a strike, it will be possible to pick up the certificate of adoption directly from the 
Museum. If you would like to do so, please contact the Foundation by email at fondation-
mccord@mccord-stewart.ca as soon as the transaction is completed, providing your name and 
the stuffed animal’s description. 
 

1.10 If the payer gives the certificate of adoption as a gift, the recipient can, if desired, contact the 
McCord Museum Foundation at fondation-mccord@mccord-stewart.ca to request that his or her 
name and the stuffed animal’s name appear on the McCord Museum website. This person must 
provide the stuffed animal’s description and the payer’s full name. 
 

1.11 However, some names are prohibited on the McCord Museum website. The Foundation and 
the Museum reserve the right to suppress names that go against their values. To consult the list 
of prohibited names, please contact the Foundation at fondation-mccord@mccord-stewart.ca. 


